Dear Senior Erin, 

	I’ve started out freshman year nervous, but I have already grown so much. I’ve matured, made friends, and learned how to be independent and even more responsible. I hope you are as happy as I am now. I hope you are still enjoying college and continuing to grow as a person. I’m surprised at how well I have acclimated to living on my own and being in college away from home, and I feel like in my senior year I will be even more confident being independent. I hope senior year is both nervous but exciting, knowing that you will finally complete 4 years at Longwood, your second home. 
	I’m sure I’ll still be showing off pictures of Baron when someone mentions their dog, and that I still try and befriend the cats on campus. I’m sure I’ll love thinking of all the funny memories I have made, even now I still laugh at funny things that happened with me and my friends. I bet I’ll still be eating ramen with sesame oil, because why not? I’m almost positive I will never forget the time I threw up outside next to Ruffner Fountain because I woke up too early and my body couldn’t handle it. 
	I have already made so many memories here at Longwood, only in my freshman year, and I hope that you will have even more to talk about in your senior year. Continue to grow, come out of your shell, and become the person you’re meant to be. 
	Time to go because I just worked out and I’m so sore. I hope you’re fit, senior Erin. 

Sincerely,
Erin Axeman 
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